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Caving in China 2002 

Hidden River Expedition 
Several YRC members were active in this 

successful and productive expedition.  

Here are a few of the many excellent 

photographs available from the Hidden 

River Expedition’s website. Chris Renton 

invites readers to view these in their full 

glory via a hyperlink from the Club’s 

website (www.yrc.org.uk). 
 

 

The strange beauty of a 

fungal growth on rodent 

faecal pellet  (Arthur Clarke) 
 

 

Jon Riley inspecting a 

damaged rope – no doubt 

there is a tale to tell of how 

that came about! 
 

 

The expedition joys of 

shared transport – Did either 

party complain about the 

smell? 
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Interim reports suggest that some twenty-

five kilometres of new cave passages were 

explored and surveyed.  This takes the total 

to almost thirty-two kilometres across the 

series of visits to scores of the area’s caves. 

 

 

 

 

Photos of Stuart Muir of the WCG. 




